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Thursday, June 3, 2021

John Ho joined KOGO-AM in San Diego to discuss what the June 15 re-opening of California means

for being at work. "Federal OSHA obviously follows CDC guidelines. As you well know many states in

the executive order can go beyond that and Cal OSHA is one of those states that sets the bar higher

and they just want to take extra precautions," John said. 

To hear more, click here.
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